
Exhibit F



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This page intentionally left blank.  







1

Israel, Mary x5183

From: Eileen Hu <eileen_r_hu@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Israel, Mary x5183
Subject: Khalsa Development PLN 190428 (Parcel 030-321-030-000)

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. ]  

Hello Mary: 

Thank you very much for introducing me to Jaime Bugarin regarding the roadway at the development.  

I met him on site, and he was able to answer my questions.  

Though the renting/vehicle issue is not part of his job, he offered to get me in contact with the person that handles those issues. (I understand 
this is not part of the development, and I will need to follow up myself.)  

I appreciate the time you spent on my concerns, even after the public hearing.   

The two new houses will be a nice addition to the Castroville neighborhood.  

 Sincerely, 

Eileen Hu 
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